March 10, 2023

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

Thanks to all of you that came out for Bingo
night. Most importantly, we've taught the
children a game they can play for a lifetime,
especially the tail end (ha ha). And a very
special thanks to all the volunteers, especially Cherie Piland for
organizing the event and James Griffin for being our well dressed
Bingo caller.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

SAN MIGUEL WORK PARTY

On Sunday, April 2nd, from 9am - 12pm, we will be holding a
work party at San Miguel. We'll be moving and spreading
Redwood bark, as well as moving dirt into the new planters for
the Doug Day garden. Come join us!

YEARBOOK

A call for yearbook pictures! The yearbook is underway and
we're looking for one parent or teacher rep from each grade level
to help gather pictures. Please reach out to Jana Eliason if you
are interested in helping. (707) 548-0513

SAN MIGUEL TALENT SHOW

Performers wanted! Be a shining star at the San Miguel Talent
Show! Ideas: singing, dancing, skits, poetry, instrumentals, jokes,
magic tricks, tumbling, jump rope...get creative! **2.5 minute
time limit** click here for the flyer, available in the office too.
Who should participate? All students are welcome! Auditions
are for planning purposes only—no cuts.

When is the show?

Auditions: Friday, March 31st @ 3:00pm in the MPR

Dress rehearsal: Thursday, April 27th @ 6:30pm

Performance: Friday, April 28th @ 6:30pm

How to sign up:

Send the following to danifreebairn@gmail.com by March 30th
1) Name(s) & grade(s) of performers

2) Best contact email address

3) Short description of act + any special equipment needed

4) MP3 file of music, if needed

**Talent Show Sign Ups--Please note:
Any music must be submitted via email before auditions (by

March 30th). You can email an MP3 file, or a youtube link to the
song of choice.

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

The Mark West Education Foundation is looking for parent
volunteers! If you are interested in maintaining and expanding
music and arts education in the Mark West District, please join
us! The next MWEF meeting will be in person at the District

Office on Monday, April 3rd at 6:00pm. Thank you for
your continued support of the music program.

Please help music students to remember their
instruments on their music class days from now until
early May. Students should try to practice a little at
home every day. All music students will have at least
one more performance in early May at an assembly
during the school day. The continuing guitars,
continuing violins, all band, and all chorus will have an additional
performance at the Luther Burbank Center's Farmers Market on
Saturday, April 29 in the morning. Specific times and other
details on all performances will be coming to parents of music
students in early April.

If you are interested in the after-school marimba classes with
Mrs. Kaufman, please email Kara Kaufman at
kkaufman@mwusd.org or Lisa Chapman at
Ichapman@mwusd.org. Space is limited! Please register ASAP!

PTO UPDATE-SAN MIGUEL AT A GIANTS GAME
Sunday May 21st at 1:05pm, the San Francisco Giants will take
on the Miami Marlins. The PTO has reserved a section for
parents, students and teachers to sit together and watch the
game. Invite your friends and family and let's make this a
community event. Tickets are being sold for $38.00 each. A
portion of the tickets will go back to the school.
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UPCOMING DATES

3/20-3/24 - Spring Break

3/31/23 - Drive in Movie Night

3/31/23 - Talent Show auditions 3:00
4/2/23 - San Miguel Work Party 9am-12pm
4/21/23 - Color Fun Run

4/27/23 - Talent Show rehearsal 6:30
4/28/23 - Talent Show Performance 6:30
5/5/23 - Walk a Thon

5/21/23 - Giants game

PE WITH COACH BRE

Jump rope unit is officially over but practice makes perfect!
Jump rope unit will be back next year so please encourage your
student to keep trying. By 6th grade the goal is 1 minute of jump
without error. Can you spot your child’s name?

This week we started a favorite of mine and the current fastest
growing game in the nation, Pickleball!-

Happen to have any old pickleball paddles you'd like to donate?
I'd love a few extras of the real paddles. If you have one or some
you'd like to donate please drop off in the office. Thanks in
advance!

Coach Bre


https://drive.google.com/file/d/120bNfkF6BHDqzerRbKmO3r5G8N6w3hGr/view?usp=share_link
https://fevogm.com/s/other/SanMiguel2023?purl=5187ee7ecd0f
https://fevogm.com/s/other/SanMiguel2023?purl=5187ee7ecd0f
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The Rotary Club delivered a dictionary to every 3rd grade
student this week:




